To my Readers
Dear readers of my scientific investigations. Today I have received the next letter.

Dear Professor,
Your work must be very good indeed.
In America, your electron model of water/hydrogen has been made unavailable. 

One scientist/inventor is dead.
4 Researchers of this scientist (and your information on hydrolosis) have been threatened with the lives of their family if they persist in this research---they have stopped.
Please keep up the truth.
It must happen.
Best,
David Luke
Florida, America
“Dave Luke”   davlukco@bellsouth.net
Dear David Luke,


 It already the third is precautionary the menacing letter which I have received. In a history of a science many cases of murder of scientists for their educational activity are written already down. Last from them Stefan Marinov from Europe and Eugeny Malov from the USA. Therefore your prevention is worthy. 


 I have finished results of my theoretical researches already with such condition when they can be developed further without me. They have already entered me into number of scientists about which the mankind will be remembers millennia and I do not doubt of it. 


 Results of my experimental researches are not completed yet, but they also are in such condition, that they can be finished without me. So those who plans to get rid of me, it is not achieved any more the purposes. 

           To me of 70 years, I the pensioner, but continue to serve mankind. Your letter testifies that the mankind did not get rid yet of haters of scientific search. To facilitate their position, I stop experimental researches and inform on it the foreign investor. 


 To the owner of a site http://peswiki.com/index.php/Directory:Kanarev_Electrolysis      I promised to make the analysis of my patents and to show what of them deserve the further development and what have already achieved limit of efficiency and do not deserve the further development. Your threat, David Luke, has made this my work senseless. Let scientists understand with this question.


 Dear David Luke, I tried to send this letter to you three times, but each time it automatically came back. In the letter I asked your consent to publish my answer to you in the Internet, but could not receive it for the specified reason. Therefore I ask to excuse me that I send all this information in the Internet without your consent.
Best regards, 


Prof. Kanarev

Krasnodar,

06.06.06.

